
March 2022 PSA BoD Meeting 

Block Watch Report 
 

 

The Neighborhood Block Watch consists of two Co-managers and 11 captains. all - but one - of 

the captains has access to our private FB page where we retain records of photos and incident 

reporting. 

 

Reports of incidences were rather low these past couple of months. In fact, I have only one 

incident reported since January. It involved a car seemingly prowling a member’s property late at 

night just last week.  The property owner confronted the driver of the vehicle and was told they 

were looking for the “McDougall” house. The property owner ran them off and called the 

Sheriff’s department. 

 

I purchased four large (12x18”) Neighborhood Block Watch signs.  See below. I have asked the 

members of the Block Watch group to work with me on deciding where and how we should 

display them.  

 

Please let me know if you have further questions. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Susan M. Lord 

 

 


